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This bill will make Oregonians safer.  It seems like a no-brainer to me. 

 

Why do opponents not want to submit to a background check?  If someone has a 

record of violence or instability, they surely should not own an automatic weapon! 

 

Please bring this to a conclusion and vote FOR this bill. 

 

Thank you. 

 


